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11 September, 2015 
 
Mr Keir Delaney 
Secretary 
Port of Melbourne Select Committee 
Parliament House 
Spring Street 
Melbourne VIC 3002 
 
 
Dear Mr Delaney 
 
RE: Inquiry into proposed lease of Port of Melbourne 

Background 

Thank you for your correspondence regarding the establishment of a Select Committee to inquire into the 
proposed lease of the Port of Melbourne. 

RCV will be making a submission on behalf of all members. Individual cities may also make submissions 
reflecting their own unique position. 

Regional Cities Victoria (RCV) is a regional leadership group dedicated to building a sustainable Victoria 
through regional growth. Comprising Mayors and CEOs of the 10 largest cities in regional Victoria – Ballarat, 
Bendigo, Geelong, Horsham, Latrobe, Mildura, Shepparton, Wangaratta, Warrnambool and Wodonga - RCV 
is focused on achieving real change in the regions through policy development and active implementation 
of those policies.  

The group aims to provide strategic advice, coordination and advocacy to State and Federal Governments 
to support policies which enable Victoria’s regional centres to grow and develop.  

RCV understands that the leasing of the Port of Melbourne is an important government decision with a 
significant impact on the prosperity of regional Victoria and as such is fully supportive of an inquiry into its 
proper conduct. 
 

Investing in connecting the Port to Regional Victoria 

With recent government studies finding that regional Victoria produces almost one-third of the state’s 
trade revenue, it is imperative that the lease of the Port of Melbourne is done in consultation with regional 
cities. 

To strengthen and grow the revenue coming from regional Victoria, RCV members are developing their 
cities into centres of excellence in industries that will no doubt contribute to the longer-term growth of 
container trade through the Port.  
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